
 
Chief Executive  
BCP Civic Centre 
Bourne Avenue 
Bournemouth 
BH2 6DY  

HM Coroner Mrs Rachael Griffin Date:    11 April 2023 
Coroner’s Office    
Civic Centre     
Bournemouth      
BH2 6DY 

Dear Coroner, 

Re: Regulation 28 Report to Prevent Future Deaths 

I am writing to confirm that the response letter from the Dorset Police Chief Constable, 
, dated 3 April (attached) is intended to convey the views of BCP Council, 

via the Dorset Road Safe Partnership, which is our official partnership that considers road 
safety issues across the wider area covering both the Dorset Council and BCP Council 
areas. 

Please let me know if you need anything else from me. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Chief Executive 
BCP Council  
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